CHANGE ORDER

Order No. 1 it
Date:  April 27,2017
Agreement Date: Aptil 27,2017

NAME OF PROJECT: 2017 Street Resurfacing Project South Ward
OWNER: City of Vicksburg, Mississippi

CONTRACTOR:__APAC-Mississippi, Inc.
101 Riverview Dr.
Richland, MS 29218

The following changes are hereby made to the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS:
See Attached Amendment

Justification: Per City Request

Change to CONTRACT PRICE: Increase Maintenance I 07-618-A
Original CONTRACT PRICE: $1,525,526.55

Current CONTRACT PRICE adjusted by previous CHANGE ORDER $ 1,525,526.55

The CONTRACT PRICE due to this CHANGE ORDER will be (increased) by $7.800.00
The new CONTRACT PRICE including this CHANGE ORDER will be $_1,533,326.55

Change to CONTRACT TIME: ___No Change

The CONTRACT TIME will be (increased) by 0 calendar days.
The date for completion of all work will be__To Be Determined (Date).

Approvals Required:
To be effective this Order must be appraved by the City of Vicksburg if it changes the scope or
objective of the PROJECT, or as may othgrwisg be reguired by the SUPPLEMENTAL
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April 25, 2017

Mayor and Board of Aldermen
City of Vicksburg

1401 Walnut Street
Vicksburg, MS 39180

RE: Vicksburg Street Overlays, South Ward
Recommendation of Change Order #1

Dear Mayor Flagps and Board of Alderman,

inregards to the above referenced project, the project has previously been awarded to APAC, MS, Inc.
who is currently awaiting a Notice 1o Proceed to begin work on Halls ferry Road. After the award of the
project, further review by our technical team indicated that due to the intense residential nature of Halls
Ferry Road, it is in the best interest of safety to add additional construction traffic signage to the project.

A traffic control plan was included for Halls Ferry Road with the construction plans, however, the
signage shown only delineated the extreme ends of the project for through traffic. Our review has
recommended further signage to alert all residents and short term visitors to the area of the potential
for construction activities which could include lane closures.

While Maintenance of Traffic was bid by the contractor as a Lump Sum, we feel it is contractually correct
to reimburse the contractor for these additional signs due to the fact that they were not indicated on
the original plan sheet for Halls Ferry Road. In that regard, it is our recommendation that APAC MS, Inc.
be awarded a Change Order in the amount of $7,800.00 for this additional signage.

Should you necd any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

rynn Ife, P.F"
Senior Project Mapager

Perspective. Passion. Innovation




